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from around and beyond our Churches 

Carols Galore 

Care Home Ministry Update 

The next service at The Hawthorns will be a 
Communion (shared from the 10am service at St. 
Peter’s) this Tuesday 5th December, 2pm.  

There will be Carol Services at our Care Homes next 
month - and we would be very grateful for help with 
singing and helping people to follow the words: 

 The Hawthorns - Tues 19th December, 2pm 

 Austen Court - Thurs 21st December, 3pm 

Please let Nick or Elaine at the Benefice 
Office (01386 446381) know if you would 
like to come and support our ministry in 
our local care homes. 

Advent Countdown…. 

Did you know? Our Pewsheets and 

the Newsheet Extra are available 

online (2 pages in one document) each 

week by Friday lunchtime at 

www.hamptonchurch.org.uk - click on ‘Downloads’  

Mega SPLASH!  
An Asum Group monthly event for 

children between 4 and 11 years 

(adults welcome too) 

Come and get ready for Christmas…! 

Sunday 3rd December, 2.00pm at All Saints Church, 

Evesham  Contact: Rosie 01386 442111 

Carol Café @ All Saints Church  

Saturday 9th December 11.00am to 2.00pm  

Evesham Parish Carol Service 

at All Saints 

including choir  

from Prince Henry’s High School 

Friday 15th December at 6.00 pm 

Carol Singing at The Fairfield 

Saturday 16th December 

For details contact Sarah 429122 

Led by Fairfield Church - Come and join in! 

 

Carolling in our Benefice  

Sunday 17th December  

Carol Service 4.00pm @ Bengeworth 

Carol & Chris7ngle 4.00pm at Hampton 

Sunday 24th December - Christmas Eve 

Crib & Carol Service 6.00pm @ Sedgeberrow 

A Christmas Concert  

by The Avon Singers 

In aid of A.C.E.S. 

(Aid for Children of EL Salvador) 

St Peter's Church, Bengeworth 

Monday 11th December at 7.30pm 

Tickets available on door £8 

Seasonal Refreshments  

The CTED Concert in aid of Caring Hands  

at St Peters Church, Bengeworth last Saturday 

(25th Nov)  raised the fantastic amount of 

£1,320. Well done and thanks to everyone 

concerned!  

 

Bengeworth Churchyard  

- Burial of Ashes Scheme 
Today, after the 10am service,  

the newly-appointed area for interment of ashes  
will be dedicated. The PCC are trying to ensure  

that the remaining space in the churchyard is 
used as well as it can be. The new graves will 
not be marked on the ground, but there will be  

a Memorial Book in church for the names of 
those whose remains are buried there. 

Leaflets are available with more details. 

Hampton Open Church 

Saturday 9
th

 December, 10am – 1pm 

Stalls & Refreshments + quiet spaces 

All Welcome 
 

Today’s News 

Sedgeberrow Coffee Morning  

& Christmas Fayre 

Saturday 16th December 10am,  
in church 

Everyone welcome 


